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August 30. 1978

Mr. Lawrence Gilbert
Patent Administrator
Boston University
Community Technology Foundation
881 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston. Massachusetts 02215

Dear Larry:

This letter will confirm my request and your agreement to under­
take the publication of a quarterly SUPA newsletter. 1 think it
would be good if we would strike fora letter sometime in September

. which would concentrate on the new legislation and the activities
which SUPA has engaged in in moving thelegifillation along. I think
~~() you should feel free to call upo~,)~~~pAmembers and
~~klJ#,rly the Off1cer~~9'Truste~~~()~:,platerialwhich might be
of interest to the membership. for incluSion in the newsletter.

In line with this activity YOllwUl find enclqsed a maUingwhich I
recently received which may well tie into¥our activities and perhaps
those of Ray Snyder as Chairman of the E~,~cation Committee for
SUPA, It appears to me that the Technol~YAssessment & Forecast
reports may be of interest to you and als()p¢rhaps to Ray since they
deal with the role of patents in the develol:irnecnt of technology. If
you agree 1 think there would be justificaHon for SUPA to buy the i .

particular reports. offered forY0lrand Rat's use. 1wUl by copy'C .
of this letter let Mary Spor¢s know of this potential purchase so
that if you wanted to go ahead you could bill SUFA through Mary
with my approval.

A copy of this letter wUl gO to all of the Clfficers and Trustees of
SUPA so that they are informed of your aCc;eptance of the editorship
of the newsletter and to solicit any material from them which they
feel might be of interest to the membership for inclusion in the
newsletter.

Best personal regards.

Very truly yours.

Howard W. Bremer
HWB:rw President
Ene.
cc--SUPAOfficers and Trustees


